
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Newsletter 
Summer Term 1 

Units of learning this half term: 

English – Narrative and diary writing  

Maths – Maths Revision  

Science – Why did the Titanic Sink (Forces) 

P.E. – Athletics and Tag Rugby 

PSHE – Relationships 

History – Journeys 

Geography-  

RE- What do religions say to us when life gets 

hard? 

Art- The Magic Fish 

Computing- Introduction to Spreadsheets - 

Data and information 

Books we are reading: 

• Shackleton’s Journey. 

In our Reading lessons, we will 

be reading a variety of 

different texts to prepare for 

our SAT including: 

• Narratives 

• Poetry 

• Non-chronological reports 

• Newspapers 

Home learning: 

• TTRS 

• Reading 

 

Useful websites: 

• Top Marks 

• Hit the Button 

 

       

                              



Booster sessions  

 Before school After school 

Monday  Mrs Evans (Maths) 

Tuesday Mrs Evans (Maths) Mrs Kilpatrick (Reading) 

Wednesday Mrs Evans (Maths)  

Thursday Mrs Evans (Maths) and Mrs 

Kilpatrick (Reading) 

 

Friday Mrs Kilpatrick (Reading)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SATS Dates 

Monday 13th May 2024 – Grammar 

Punctuation and spelling Paper 1 and Paper 

2. 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 – English Reading 

Wednesday 15th May 2024 – Maths Paper 

1 (Arithmetic) and Maths Paper 2 

(Reasoning) 

Thursday 16th May 2024 – Maths Paper 3 

(Reasoning) 

The children will be invited for SATS 

breakfast each morning at 8.20am before 

the school day begins. A letter will be 

sent out after the holidays to provide you 

with more information about our SATS 

breakfast. 

Secondary schools 

After SATS, 

representatives from your 

children’s secondary schools 

will visit the children at 

school. They will meet the 

children and allow them to 

ask any questions they have.  

There will be a whole school 

transition day where pupils 

will be able to visit their 

new secondary school. Your 

secondary schools may have 

already contacted regarding 

this. We will also send out a 

reminder date nearer to the 

time. 


